Guru Nanak Sikh Academy
Aspire ~ Acquire ~ Achieve
Founder: Sant Baba Amar Singh Ji
Chief Executive Officer: Mr Jaskamal S. Sidhu

Tuesday, 11" October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Sibling Photograph Day — Thursday 10" November 2022

The Primary Phase pupils are due to have sibling photographs taken on the above date. Parents can
have siblings photographed together if they attend the Primary Phase or Nanaksar Primary
School. Unfortunately we cannot accommodate Secondary school students to be
photographed with Primary School siblings. Please could pupils be dressed in full school uniform.

Parents will be able to purchase the photographs directly from the photographers and further details
will be given nearer the time.

IF you wish to have your children photographed together, please complete and return the slip
below to your Class Teacher by Wednesday, 19" October 2022.

Yours faithfully

00,0

Mrs P Dhaliwal
Vice Principal

SIBLING SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS — Thursday 10" November 2022

To be returned to the class teacher by Wednesday, 19" October 2022 ONLY if you want your children
to be photographed together please.

I have more than one child who attends Guru Nanak Sikh Academy - Primary Phase and / or Nanaksar
Primary School and would like to have them photographed together by the School Photographers on
Thursday 10t November 2022.

1. Pupil’s Name: Class:
2. Pupil’'s Name: Class:
3. Pupil’'s Name: Class:
Parent/Carer Signature: __ Date:
Print Name

Guru Nanak Sikh Academy
Springfield Road

!
@
e ° ©
Hayes :‘ . N ‘; -
Middlesex UB4 OLT . ; y ' My m b Telephone: 020 8573 6085
- v v Email: admin@gnsa.co.uk

Company Reg. No. 07416734
SERVICE, HUMILITY, ACHIEVEMENT, RESPECT, EQUALITY. ) ]
VAT No. 114 184 149 Website: www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk



https://www.instagram.com/guru_nanak_sikh_academy/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/nanaksarprimary/
https://www.facebook.com/GNSAcademy
https://twitter.com/GNS_Academy
mailto:admin@gnsa.co.uk
http://www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk/

